
COMMENT SHEET 
University Avenue Rehabilitation & Widening 

0617(003)/Z632130000 
March 15, 2017 5:00-7:30PM 

Pike’s Waterfront Lodge – Fairbanks, AK 
 

We welcome written input and ideas from the public. Thank you for taking the time to be involved. 
(There are additional questions on back side of sheet.) 

COMMENTS:  
Based on the design to date, do you have any concerns or problem areas to identify? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
What project features do you like & why? (e.g. shoulders, median, bridge construction duration, etc.) 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
How did you hear about this meeting? 
 
 
More information can be found at http://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/university/ 
*Before including your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information in your comment, be advised 
that your entire comment – including your personal identifying information – may be made publicly available at any time. While you 
can ask us in your comment to withhold from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot guarantee that we will 
be able to do so. 
 
E-MAIL ADDRESS:               
 
NAME:               
 
MAILING ADDRESS:             
For further information, please contact Lauren Little, P.E., Engineering Manager, at (907) 451-5371 or email: 
lauren.little@alaska.gov. To correspond by text telephone (TDD), please call (907) 451-2363.    

http://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/university/


 
Do you have specific concerns related to the existing roadway or project design elements? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have specific concerns related to the proposed construction sequence and impacts? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional Comments/Concerns? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


